
Saturday, December 10, 2016 

10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Cost- $30 per child 

Must register by Monday, December 5
th

! 

Please call the office for more info or visit 

our website: www.thespeechpath.com 

Saturday, January 14
th

 

10:00 am -  11:30 am 

 

We are so excited to have Amila Smith and 

Lyndon Delrosari as our guest speakers for 

January’s Community Education Meeting. 

They will be informing us about their services, 

how to get ABA Therapy at your home and in 

your school and more behavioral tips to apply 

in our children’s lives.  
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Upcoming Events  

Parents Day Out 

Drop & Shop 

Community Education Meeting 



Address: 225 Wes Park Dr. Perry, GA 31069 

Phone: (478) 987-1610   Fax: (973) 965-4580 

Website: www.thespeechpath.com   Like us on Facebook: facebook.com/thespeechpath 

Follow us on Instagram! 

instagram.com/the_speech_path 

Our office will be closed on 

Thursday, November 24th and 

Friday, November 25th due to the 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

Be sure to notice our Thanksgiving Turkey 

in the waiting area. TSP patients noted what 

they are thankful for this year. We could all 

learn a few things from these sweet kiddies 

and their kind hearts. 

 

Thanksgiving In The USA 

by Margaret Cagle 

Near the end of November in the USA 

Is our national Thanksgiving Day. 

We close stores, schools, and banks 

And give to God our special thanks. 

 

It is a time for us to celebrate 

From coast to coast and state to state. 

We think of when the Pilgrims came 

To these shores in freedom's name. 

 

The first Thanksgiving was long ago. 

This bit of history we all know. 

A time for thanking their God above 

Was set aside to show their love. 

 

When blessings came, they had a feast. 

They were not sorry in the least 

For coming to this vast, barren land. 

For freedom to worship, they did stand. 

 

From that first Thanksgiving Day 

Until the present one we can say, 

"Thank you, God, for blessings great! 

You are the reason we celebrate!" 

 

http://www.thespeechpath.com/
https://www.christart.com/poet/Margaret_Cagle

